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Bank deposit wo, protektado!

ADVISORY TO THE PUBLIC

Recently, the Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation
received information about a “private advisory” sent to
specific individuals purportedly from the PDIC. In the
said advisory, the recipient is asked to send a deposit
insurance fee payment to a designated Bitcoin address
to facilitate the release of a large sum of money for
deposit into the individual’s bank account.

This is not an official PDIC Advisory.

The PDIC does not issue private advisories. It also does
not require depositors to pay any fees when filing
insurance claims on their deposits with closed banks. If
you receive such an advisory, please report to the
PDIC’s Public Assistance Department (PAD) through
any of the following channels:

® e-mail: pad@pdic.gov.ph
° Facebook Messenger: @OfficialPDIC

Q PDIC Hotline: (02) 8841-4141 (Metro Manila)

0 PDIC Toll-Free line: 1-800-1-888-7342 (outside Metro Manila)




